I am in support of eliminating the mortgage interest deduction, a housing subsidy available to only the wealthiest Oregon
homeowners. These monies should be redirected as soon as possible to help the homeless and lower income Oregonians
Using a homeowner’s income as a guide, phasing out the mortgage interest deduction will provide funds to those most in need.
| am a Principal Broker and have been a full time Realtor since 2004.



